
ARAPAHOE COUNTY 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED BUDGET AMENDMENTS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 9:30 a.m., or as soon 

thereafter as the calendar of the Board of County Commissioners permits, in the East Hearing 

Room of the County Administration Building, 5334 South Prince Street, Littleton, Colorado, the 

Board of County Commissioners of Arapahoe County will meet to consider the following proposed 

budget resolutions (NOTE: Due to the ongoing COVID19 emergency the hearing may be 

conducted through remote access – please check the January 26, 2021 public meeting agenda at 

https://www.arapahoegov.com/AgendaCenter/Board-of-County-Commissioners-1 for specific 

information on how to attend and participate. The agenda will typically be posted by the Friday 

afternoon preceding the hearing): 

 

RESOLUTION: 

 

 WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners adopted the 2021 Annual Budget 

pursuant to Statute; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners will consider the following budget 

amendments to the 2021 budget; and 

 

 WHEREAS, this matter has been published pursuant to Section 29-1-109, C.R.S., as required 

by law. 

 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of County Commissioners of 

Arapahoe County to amend the adopted 2021 Annual Budget as follows: 

 

a. Transfer $10,000,000 from the unappropriated balance of the General Fund, and 

appropriate the same in the General Fund, Administrative Services Department for the 

purpose of providing funding for expenditures related to COVID-19 pandemic relief 

measures; and 

b. Recognize and appropriate $9,837,173 in the Grant Fund, Administrative Services 

Department for the purpose of receiving and expending Federal Emergency Rental 

Assistance funding from the U.S. Department of Treasury; and 

c. Recognize and appropriate $4,054,068 in the Grant Fund, Administrative Services 

Department for the purpose of receiving and expending funds received from the State of 

Colorado for business support grants within Arapahoe County. 

 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Budget Officer shall file a certified copy of this 

Resolution with the Division of Local Government and with the affected spending agencies. 

 

https://www.arapahoegov.com/

